Petition to Abolish the Practice of Subminimum Wage Employment
	Petition Summary and Background
	The Senate Committee on Health, Education, Labor, and Pensions has distributed language for the reauthorization of the Workforce Investment Act in Section 511 of Title V (the Rehabilitation Act) that provides for employment of individuals with significant disabilities at wages below the federally mandated minimum wage.  Not only is this language a tacit endorsement and reauthorization of the subminimum wage provision found in Section 14(c) of the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) and its antiquated contention that people with disabilities cannot be competitively employed, but it also creates a contradictory link between the Rehabilitation Act, which was established to assist people with disabilities with obtaining competitive integrated employment, and Section 14(c) of the FLSA.  It is critical that no language endangering competitive employment for the blind comes to pass.

	Action Petitioned
	We, the undersigned, urge Congress to:
(1) Remove Section 511 from Title V of the upcoming reauthorization of the Workforce Investment Act.

(2) Repeal Section 14(c) of the Fair Labor Standards Act.
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